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PO Box E79,1027 Aldous Srree! Smithers, BC VOJ 2N0
Telephone (250) 847-1600 - Fax (250) E47-1601 - www.smithers.ca

July 3, 2015

FILE: 0400-80 and 0530-05

Dr. Sandra Allison
Chief Medical Health Officer
Northern Health Authority
Suite 600, 299 Victoria Street
Prince George, BC, Canada V2L 5BB

Dear Dr. Allison:

RE: Smithers Air Qualitv

At its Regular Meeting held June 23, 2015, Council received the attached delegation
form regarding Smithers Air Quatity from Gina LaHaye and Jim Senka. Further to tn¡s
delegation, we have received the attached correspondence from Dave Stevens quoting
the Health Act.

Could you please review this information and advise the Town of Smithers of any
appropriate action that the Town of Smithers may take to address the issues raised iñ
the letter.

Sincerely,

Deborah
Chief Administrative Officer
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Attachments: Delegation Form and Stevens Letter

Agenda Item # 9.2

STEVENS - AIR QUALITY Page 193 of 222


